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Dear School 

 
 

 
I’m writing to confirm that Barnardo’s staff, who will always have their 

Barnardo’s ID badge on them, have all been subject to a DBS at the start of 
their employment with us and on a 3 yearly cycle thereafter.  As a leading 

children’s charity, we place high priority on Safeguarding and undertake 
rigorous checks of our staff. 

 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that Barnardo’s staff – as evidenced 

by them carrying an in date Barnardo’s ID badge – do have a current DBS. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Duncan Stanway 

Assistant Director Children’s Services 
 


